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Brothers,

| would like to welcome each of you to the 2017 Spring Fellow-
ship! | would also like to thank each of you for attending the 2017
Dixie Fellowship and helping Skyuka bring home so many
awards! While at Dixie, Skyuka placed first in: Totem Pole
(Hand) and Fire Building; second place in: Planbook, Training,
Knot Tying, Rifle, and Tent Pitching; and third place in: Chariot
Race, Website, and Fancy Dance (Allen Grooms). | would like to
personally thank you all for your support in my endeavors as the new Section Vice Chief
and look forward to representing Skyuka in this position for the next year. This weekend,
we have several projects planned to help us carry out our cheerful service to prepare camp
for this upcoming season. | encourage everyone to participate and help in .
these projects. Congratulations to all of our new Ordeal and Brotherhood mem- | Greetings Skyuk
bers! Thank you for your service this weekend undergoing your irksome

tasks. As we move into our summer hiatus, | urge each of you to stay active
and involved in your local chapter by attending meetings and other functions. |
hope to see you all at the 2017 Summer Ordeal! Until we meet again, keep the
arrow aimed high!
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Yours in Cheerful Service,
Cole Taylor
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.' Yours in Brotherl

#l Addison Fox
il \Vice Chief of Prc
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The Chester Chapter would like to give a thanks to
all those who participated in Dixie Fellowship, to
make it so fun and enjoyable. We also want to
help the lodge carry that success over to this year’s
Dixie that the lodge get to host and make it a great
one. We would also like to congratulate our broth-
ers who have completed their Ordeal and Brother-
hood this weekend.

WWW
Yours in Brotherhood,
Aiden Roberts
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Tanawa (“Hawk” in the Cherokee language) is the official
newsletter of Skyuka Lodge 270, Order of the Arrow, of the
Palmetto Council, BSA. It was voted best newsletter at the
2014 Dixie Fellowship. It is produced 4 times annually by
Lodge Secretary Noah Rose with the assistance of Kristina
Humphries. Please submit articles for the newsletter via the
“Contact Us” form on the lodge website by scanning the QR
code to the right.




